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20th Anniversary Priscilla Hall Memorial Golf Invitational 

 
 
 
 
The RIO Club has been a sponsor of the Priscilla Hall 
Memorial Golf Tournament since 2017 and there to 
support them on their 20th anniversary.  John & 
Sarah Brown put together an all-star team represent 
RIO in the tournament and despite not winning 
managed a respectable outing. 
 
 
 
The event raised a total amount of IDR 407,067,500 which will be used to support the 
foundation's current and future projects in making a difference to the young Indonesian 
children's lives.  The RIO Club is very proud to have been part of this significant 
achievement. 
 

 
 
Congratulations to our lucky draw winner Hilton 
King who received a fine bottle of 18-year-old 
single malt scotch. 
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